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Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/18/2019 
DOCUMENT NO. 04966-2019 

Energy efficiency programs·ptay a critical role in lowering energy bills for all 

customers, especially t'hose'that can least afford high energy bills. 

Duke Florida s performance on energy efficiency programs is unacceptable -

0.2% of revenue. Utilities in other states like California and New England 

states arc greater than 1.5%. Even Duke Carolinas is 1.09%. 

The Florida Public Service Commission needs to set minimum targets at 1% 

of re\'enue for energy efficiencies. Florida residents want the Commission to 

show they care about lowering consumer energy bills and reducing our 

impact on the environment. 

Sincerely, 

Name: J\J L-i 1\ ~ 
Address: \(:j~t(~ -rlq.CQ 

__ W_GbQ~~fL 3'-iCo~cc 
Email: ~te. @.:s~la.cU),j-eJ ~hks.dtj 



energy efficiency programs for utili­

ties. I want to make sure those tar­

gets are strong enough to benefit 

Floridians in a meaningful way. I ap­

preciate your support and dedication 

to helping Florida's environment. 

--------- ------- -~~ 
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Re: Comments submitted to the Florida Public Service Commission 
Docket 20190018-EG – Commission review of numeric conservation goals (Duke Energy 

Florida, LLC). 

 

Good Day, 

I am writing to confirm receipt of your comments submitted to the Florida Public Service 
Commission.  Your comments will be placed in the consumer correspondence file for the 
referenced matter and forwarded to the Commission’s Office of Consumer Assistance and 
Outreach. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Clerk’s Office at (850) 413-6770. 

 

 

             
         Sincerely, 

 
Adam J. Teitzman  
Commission Clerk 

 

 

 

 




